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Yellow Class 

This half term our topic is Journeys! In Maths and Computing we have been 

looking at directions and have programmed bee-bots to follow set routes. 

Pupils have been able to describe the direction the bee-bots are travelling 

in and have identified whole and half turns.  

In Food Technology we have continued to make smoothies, but this week 

pupils worked in pairs to instruct their partner on how to make a smoothie 

step by step. They all ended up with an edible smoothie!  

In Science we have been learning about space and the Earth and where the 

sun and the moon are in relation to us. We have experienced how shadows 

are formed and revisited how day and night are formed. We created the 

moon’s surface using white paint and different textured balls which acted 

as asteroids hitting our moon.  

In our daily Phonics groups some of us having been using sand to form 

letters using our finger, whilst others have searched for hidden words in 

the sand. 

In PE we have been refining our skills from previous PE lessons and applying 

these to team games; throwing and catching, jumping and landing safely 

and balancing. 

In Discovery, we are finding out about the history of transport and how it 

has changed over time. We are learning to use historical vocabulary to 

describe different forms of transport and to talk about similarities and 

differences when comparing vehicles from the past with those of today. 

In Maths, we have continued working on our number and counting skills. 

We have been ordering numbers, identifying the largest and smallest 

number in a set and counting forwards and backwards. Some of us have 

also been counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 


